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End of Spring Term/ Start of Summer Term Arrangements
Dear Parents/Carers,
I hope you are all well and thank you as always for your support and commitment this term. It was fantastic to see so many of you at Parents’ Evening this Thursday, this was record breaking attendance at a Parents’ Evening for us by a considerable distance. Thank you all too for the positive feedback you gave us on the improvements we are making at school, we will continue to progress rapidly by working together as one community supporting each other.
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I am writing principally however with advance confirmation of our end of Spring Term/start of Summer Term arrangements. Please remember that as always at the end of term, our end of day finish will be slightly earlier than normal and students will be dismissed at 12.30pm on Friday 12th April. Students will need to attend in full uniform on the last day of term, and we will provide lunch as normal for all students prior to dismissing them. 
In order to ensure that our safeguarding and teaching and learning training is up to date and of the highest quality, governors have agreed an additional staff training day at the beginning of the Summer Term, meaning that Monday 29th April is now a training day. All students therefore need to return to school by 9.15am on Tuesday 30th April for the beginning of term. 
If you have any further questions regarding this letter, please feel free to contact me at andrew.wakefield@theedgeacademy.co.uk
Yours faithfully,
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Andrew Wakefield

Principal
The Edge Academy, 946 Bristol Road South, Northfield, Birmingham B31 2LQ

Tel: 0121 533 5858  email: info@theedgeacademy.co.uk


